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World Trademark Review posts article by Amster, Rothstein and Ebenstein's Charles Macedo
and David Goldberg on the Court Lanham Act case.

"The US Supreme Court recently granted certiorari in a case that will hopefully settle conflicting
Court of Appeals decisions on the cross-border reach of the Lanham Act, notes this week’s
opinion."

Read the full article (subscription required).
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